Sarasota, Florida 33583

-/4 -4 _A 5717 Bessie Drive
merican ccounh'ng ssoctalion

Paul L. Gerhardt, Administrative Secretary ° Telephone 921-7747 (Area 813)

March 31, 1982

Professor William L. Ferrara

College of Business Administration

Department of Accounting and Management
Information Systems

THE PENNSYLVANIA STATE UNIVERSITY

409 Business Administration Building

University Park, PA 16802

Dear Bill:

By now, you have undoubtedly received Tom Dyckman's March 22 Tletter
informing you that the Management Accounting Section was approved by
the Executive Committee at its meeting in Chicago. I will include

a statement of that action in a future issue of Accounting Education
News and schedule a time for your business meeting on Monday morning,
August 16.

I am also pleased to inform you that one fellow got carried away and
has already sent us $10.00 to cover his membership dues in the Manage-
ment Accounting Section. Accordingly, I suggest that you consider
pegging your dues at $10.00 when you hold your business meeting in
August. We have decided to keep the fellow's $10.00 and apply it as
payment for his 1988 dues, which will be Tisted on the dues bills we
send to our members in October.

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions.
Very truly yours,
AMERICAN ACCOUNTING ASSOCIATION

it

~Paul L. Gerhardt
Administrative Secretary
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